

## NEW ENGLAND ASSOCIATION OF SCHOOLS & COLLEGES, INC. COMMISSION ON PUBLIC SCHOOLS COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC SECONDARY SCHOOLS

Acting Director GEORGE H. EDWARDS direct line (781) 425-7735 gedwards@neasc.org

Associate Director
EDWARD J. GALLAGHER, III
direct line (781) 425-7722
egallagher@neasc.org

Associate Director ALYSON M. GEARY direct line (781) 425-7736

ageary@neasc.org

September 2, 2015

Executive Assistant to the Director

DONNA M. SPENCER-WILSON direct line (781) 425-7719 dspencerwilson@neasc.org

Richard A. Green Superintendent Lisbon School Department

19 Gartley Street Lisbon, ME 04250 DECEIVED SEP 0 8 2015

Dear Mr. Green:

As you know, Lisbon High School will be evaluated by a visiting committee from the Committee on Public Secondary Schools on Sunday, October 4, 2015 to Wednesday, October 7, 2015. The Committee's procedures provide time for members of the visiting committee to talk with you, other central office personnel, and the school board.

The visiting committee is composed of colleagues from other schools whose goal is to help the school improve its educational programs and services. The committee will want to learn your views/thoughts about the school and your relationships with its professional staff, students, and parents.

We hope it will be possible for you and members of your professional staff to meet with the visiting committee at appropriate times during the evaluation. Since the committee will be working under a tightly structured schedule, we would appreciate your meeting with committee members at the school. Nicholas Gannon will have a copy of the schedule in advance of the visit for your review.

We're sure that all will go well in the school's evaluation. If you have any questions on the process, please get in touch with us. We'll be happy to help in any way we can.

Sincerely,

George H. Edwards

George H. Edwards

GHE/sb

cc: Nicholas Gannon, Principal, Lisbon High School Shawn L. Lambert, Chair, Visiting Committee